
From: Janna Green [mailto:jagegreen@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 11:07 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: King bike lane/street 
 
Hello and to whom it may concern, 
 
As a frequent bicyclist through King who has worked on 7th Ave and lived on 9th Ave-and who still owns 
my first home on 9th Ave, I am psyched about having a dedicated option in the neighborhood! 
AWESOME. I much prefer biking on 9th--even now that I live on 6th Ave in Woodlawn. There are less 
cars and less driveways to contend with, and it feels more peaceful and less hectic than 7th.  
 
I am excited about this either way, but will be far more likely to use and enjoy the improvement if it is 
made on 9th Ave vs. on 7th Ave. 
 
Thank you! 
JJ 
 
  

 JJ Green 
John L. Scott Real Estate  
p: 541-921-3153 w: www.JJGreen.johnlscott.com
a: 1205 NE M L King Blvd Portland OR 97232 

 

 


